
 

9th April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are having a lovely last week before the Easter holiday visiting the Lent 

Charity stalls, making our Easter biscuits to sell and writing about our school 

trip. 

 

Tomorrow and Friday we will hold Show and Tell sessions.  We would like you 

to bring in a photo or upload a video to Seesaw about an adventure you have 

been on.  It could be building a den in your house, having a teddy tea party, a 

family holiday adventure or anything else you choose! 

 

We are having an outdoor P.E. lesson with Mr Nurton tomorrow so please 

ensure that your child has P.E. kit, trainers and a water bottle in school. 

 

On Friday we are holding our Easter bonnet parade on the playground. Parents 

are invited to watch! It will start at 2.30pm so please arrive 5 minutes before 

and you can collect your child straight after if you wish for an early finish.  

Please bring Easter bonnets in on Friday morning because we do not have 

room to store them safely if brought earlier. 

 

Our topic after Easter is The Beach.  If you have anything that would enhance 

our Under The Sea, beach or Ice Cream Parlour role play areas we would be 

very grateful. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely Easter holiday!  See 

you on Monday 28th April. 

 

Best Wishes,   

 

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins 

 

 


